Our Name Has Changed

A Mini Self Storage is now Morris Street Self Storage

Greetings Valued Customer,

Your storage facility at 8215 West Morris Street has a new name and a new owner.

Allow us to introduce ourselves. We are Signal Rock Properties, LLC, and we are the proud new owner
of the storage facility at 8215 West Morris Street. Rest assured that your valuables will remain securely
stored as before.

We hope to make several changes and improvements in the coming weeks and months.
*  One of the major improvements, for your convenience, will be an online payment system. More
information about that will be made available shortly.
* Insurance for your valuables will also be available through the online system
* Signage out front will be updated (as weather permits)

One important change is that we will no longer be able to receive rent payments at the address of the
facility. As of December 1, 2015, please send all rent payments and other correspondence to:

Morris Street Self Storage

P.O. Box 39565

Indianapolis, Indiana 46239
We will also be sending out a new lease form showing your existing rent payment. In order to maintain
your existing rent payment for the coming year, please sign and return the new lease form when you
receive it.
Thank you, and we look forward to serving your storage needs.

Best Regards,

Ron Jaeger
President, Signal Rock Properties, LLC
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